
 
DPI USDA Foods Ordering System 

Update Contact Information 

Overview 

It is important to keep contact information updated for emails about USDA Foods ordering opportunities, 
trainings, and product announcements.  

The USDA Foods “Primary Contact” receives the important emails about WI USDA Foods including time 
sensitive ordering opportunities. The Primary Contact is often the only staff receiving emails, and the 
primary contact is responsible for forwarding emails about USDA Foods to others as needed. 

Instructions 

1. Login to the WI USDA Foods Ordering System (https://wiuat.cnpus.com/fdp/Login.aspx) 

a. If you do not have User ID and password, email dpisnusdafoods@dpi.wi.gov, or call the 
Wisconsin USDA Foods team at (608)267-4598.  

2. Select correct “Program Year” and “Program”. Navigate to “SFA Summary” tabs. Click on “Application” 
tab. 

 

3. Under Contract Form, click “Edit” or “Revise”.  

a. Clicking “View” is View Only, and you will not be able to save any changes. 

4. Enter all your updates. Primary Contact receives almost all emails regarding USDA Foods. The FDP 
Alternate is only emailed if the primary contact email is no longer valid. The Food Safety 
Coordinator receives emails about USDA Foods Product Recalls. 

https://wi.cnpus.com/fdp/Login.aspx
https://wiuat.cnpus.com/fdp/Login.aspx
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5. Scroll down and click “Submit” at the bottom.  

6. Now your Application is in Pending Approval until DPI approves your updates. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


